GRANT PARK HIGH SCHOOL



Mr. J. Hutchison, Principal Mr. N. Falk, Vice-Principal Ms S. Williams, Vice-Principal 450 Nathaniel Street Winnipeg, Manitoba R3M 3E3 Phone: (204) 452-3112 Fax: (204) 477-5633 e-mail: grantpark@wsd1.org https://www.winnipegsd.ca/grantpark

September 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians of Grant Park Students:

On behalf of Grant Park High School's Parent Advisory Community Council (PACC), you are cordially invited to attend and participate in the PACC meetings for the 2025 – 2026 school year. We are always looking for new faces to replace the existing PACC members in the roles of chair and secretary/treasurer. Please consider putting your name forward this year.

PACC is a wonderful way to network with other parents, to find out what is happening at the school and to be a part of the discussion of up-coming changes within Winnipeg School Division.

Each meeting includes a report from each of our Administrators to help keep us up to date on school events, initiatives and projects in addition to South District Advisory and Fundraising Advisory committee reports.

PACC meetings will be held in-person on the following dates the third Tuesdays of the month at 7:15 p.m.

October 21, 2025 November 18, 2025 December 16, 2025 January 20, 2026

February 17, 2026 March 17, 2026 April 21, 2026 May 19, 2026

We welcome your participation. Please join us in-person for the first meeting at 7:15 p.m. on October 21st in our school library.

Kindest regards,

Grant Park Parent Advisory Community Council

